
Year 4 Visit to Sayers Croft  

Monday 25th – Wednesday 27th September 2023  

 

Our Year 4 children joined forces again this academic year for their much-

anticipated visit to the Sayers Croft Field Centre in Cranleigh, Surrey. The 

children from Lonesome and William Morris enjoyed three days of physical 

challenges and activities to include: 

- A pond study 

- Night walk 

- Orienteering and map work 

- Low ropes 

- Bouldering  

- Shelter building  

- Challenge courses 

 

The children (and staff) very much enjoyed being part of this fun, immersive 

experience and made memories to last a lifetime! 

 

 

   



   

 

 

 

 

 


